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Upgrade to state internet may cause 
disruption in services Saturday 

 

Topeka – Visitors to State of Kansas websites may experience brief disruptions in 
service this weekend.  The Office of Information Technology Services will be performing 
equipment upgrades that will result in services being completely unavailable between 8-
9 a.m. and which may cause brief disruptions in service from 9  a.m. through 4 p.m., 
Saturday, Jan. 10.  
 
The work will affect all state agency websites, including www.ksdot.org, 
www.kandrive.org and the 511 phone system.  The Department of Labor unemployment 
insurance benefit site, www.getkansasbenefits.gov, will be affected. Claimants may file 
weekly claims by calling the following numbers: Kansas City, 913/287-6913; Topeka, 
785/296-4337; and Wichita 316/269-0633. The KSWebFile site, which allows people to 
file their taxes online, also will be affected by Saturday’s outage. 
 

All websites should be operating normally by Sunday, Jan. 11.  The upgrades should 
provide more reliable internet service for state employees and Kansas residents. 
 

 

Click below to connect on the Governor’s Social Networks: 

http://www.ksdot.org/
http://www.kandrive.org/
http://www.getkansasbenefits.gov/


    

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/govsambrownback
http://www.twitter.com/govsambrownback
http://www.youtube.com/govsambrownback
http://www.flickr.com/govsambrownback

